Dane County Boys and Girls Club CEO shares thoughts on police involved
shooting death
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By Caroline Bach | CONNECT

MADISON (WKOW) -- The Boys and Girls Club of Dane County CEO, Michael Johnson, is sending his
condolences to the family members of 19-year-old Tony Robinson, the man who was shot and killed in the
officer-involved shooting Friday night.

Johnson says speaks highly of the Madison area and warns people not to jump to conclusions.

"We have our challenges, but this is still a great city, this is a great community," says Johnson. "We have our
challenges like every other city that's growing and so i think we have to figure out what the facts are and just
make sure we get the family the support that they need and let the investigation play out, and I'd just ask that
people don't jump to conclusions until we hear all the facts, and my prayers to the family."

He says he's concerned about all the kids in the community, especially during this emotional time.
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